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From: Edith Garton 
Sent: Sunday, 7 January 2024 4:05 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Proposed Stadium at Macq Point

Categories:

 

 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
Regarding the proposed stadium that our current State Government is determined to put through, I wish to voice my 
objections. 
 
I am not against an AFL team (even though I don’t follow AFL) nor am I against a stadium.   I am, however, opposed not 
only to its location but it’s cost, the lack of transparency regarding building approvals, etc. 
 
It is my opinion that the Coleman Proposal for a stadium on the Domain waterfront is much more acceptable, feasible 
and common sense in all respects to make the stadium viable.  That proposal would indeed be one of State Significance 
and would not cost the Tasmanian taxpayer (of which I am one), any more than what was originally proposed. 
 
As the Tasmanian Planning Commission, PLEASE address this issue with the important it deserves. 
 
 




